

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

FROM OLIVE DINING











As we move towards the end of the year, and reflect on this first term, we hope we have achieved our goal of providing delicious, healthy and affordable food to fuel pupils' bodies and minds. Albeit in testing times, experiencing food, staffing and petrol shortages, plus the general disruption that Covid-19 brings.

However, with our continued commitment to providing fresh food, cooked daily to recipes created by our specialist chefs, next year promises to be exciting!

We promise to continue to focus on working with you and the school, to educate young people on having a healthy, balanced diet and lifestyle.

For now, we hope that you enjoy the end of year festivities!

So, from all of us at Olive Dining, Happy holidays and we'll see you in the New Year!



OLIVE DINING

Where our Food Comes from...

It's important to know where your food comes from.

We are proud to supply fresh, local, and high-quality produce to our clients.

This way of getting our food not only allows us to cut our carbon footprint - fewer road miles, fewer emissions - but also ensures produce is fresh and delicious, delivered from farm to fork daily, supporting British farmers.







What's in Season?

Here are a few ingredients and tips below for some winter produce to warm you in the cold months:-

Loads of root veg! All the favourite trimmings for a roast are readily available, including potatoes, parsnips, Brussels sprouts and butternut squash.

Switch chocolate oranges for the real thing clementines and satsumas are in season, as well as cranberries and apples.

For some warming spices, try bay leaves, cinnamon, star anise and cayenne.



Coming up in December



Keep an eye out for our Christmas Countdown! 15 days of exciting deals and festive treats to enjoy over the build-up to the end of term and get you in the mood for the holiday period!

Christmas Theme Day

To celebrate the holiday season, our theme day for this month is all about Christmas! We hope you enjoy our festive menu, put together especially by our Chefs, and that it marks the end of an wonderful term with a bang!

Feedback?

In order to provide fantastic customer service we are always keen to know what you think of the food we offer and any suggestions for improvements you may have.

Please feel free to contact us at: enquiries@olivedining.co.uk

Follow us on social media:-



